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STUDENT TEACHING  
SCHOLARSHIP FUND 

 
It is the policy of the Holdenville Board of Education to promote 
continued education of employees.  Vouchers from Universities will be 
distributed as available to pay tuition to further teacher education used 
for post-graduate hours.  These vouchers will be distributed evenly 
between teachers.  If funds are available each building site will be 
notified.  The teachers must furnish the district, at least two weeks 
before the first day of classes begins, an application that will be made 
available to each building site, the necessary documentation verifying 
enrollment and course completion as soon as class is completed.  If 
courses are not completed, Holdenville Public Schools may choose not 
to extend the vouchers to any teacher not completing the University 
courses.  If any vouchers are available after the teachers have had an 
opportunity to use them, then support staff will be able to use the 
vouchers to pay tuition for further education or training.  
 
Scholarships will be available according to the amount of money 
available at the current semester. 
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